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April 21, 2016  
 
 
The Efficiency Maine Trust is pleased to announce and provide 
notice of its intention to award the contract for the C&I 
Prescriptive, New Construction & Small Business Incentive 
Program delivery services (RFP EM-005-2016) to GDS 
Associates, Inc. 

 

Rick Meinking 
Business Program Manager 
 


